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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190107006
Thank you for your email received on 7 January 2019 in which you made a further request for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
Many thanks for this, please can you also provide information on what date they were returned and from which prison they absconded from?
Your original request is stated below:

1. Please can you say how many people in the past two years (a year starting from the date received) have absconded from prison? 
2(a). Please can you provide a list for each person who has absconded from prison in the past two years. 
2(b). Please can you also provide a list of each person who is still unaccounted for after absconding (not time-limited). 
3. For this combined list, please can you provide the prisoners’ name, age, DoB, the reason why they were in prison (charge, with short description of offence including date, and sentence), when they absconded, if they have been found.

Your email is being handled as a request under FOIA. 
I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the attached table which includes the information you requested.
Public protection is our top priority and so we take escapes or absconds from custody extremely seriously.  Less than two per cent of offenders abscond from open prison, and the overall number of absconds has halved since 2011/12.
Our recruitment drive is vital to ensuring prisons are safe, secure and decent so they can successfully rehabilitate offenders, and 90 per cent of our additional 3,111 prison officers are due to be on landings this summer.
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